
 

 

CITY OF IOWA COLONY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ANNEXATION  

 

To be held on: 

 

Public Hearing., May 12, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. 

City Council Chambers 

3144 Meridiana Pkwy., Iowa Colony, Texas, 77583 

 

The Iowa Colony City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on May 12, 2025, in the 

Iowa Colony City Council Chambers, 3144 Meridiana Pkwy., Iowa Colony, Texas, 77583, to 

consider annexing the following property: 

 

A tract of land containing approximately 806.02 acres, situated in Brazoria County, 

Texas, and being located in the David Tally League, Abstract No. 130, Chester S. 

Gorbet Survey, Abstract No. 64, and Edward Bradley Survey, Abstract No. 44. The 

property includes portions of the Allison-Richey Land Company Subdivision and 

is generally bounded by FM 521 on the east and County Road 53 (Sandy Point 

Road) on the north. The area comprises portions of several tracts recorded in the 

Brazoria County Clerk’s File Nos. 2024043624, 2023055847, and 2024023646, 

and is proposed for annexation into the corporate limits of the City of Iowa Colony. 

All interested persons may be heard concerning this matter. A metes and bounds description and 

map of the area proposed for annexation are available at no charge from the Iowa Colony City 

Secretary at the address herein stated or at  krosser@iowacolonytx.gov.  

 

Kayleen Rosser 

Iowa Colony City Secretary 


